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Lane Borg is the Executive Director of Metropolitan Public Defenders.  After graduating from 

Pomona College and Lewis & Clark Law School, he started his legal career at MPD in 1985. He 

has worked as Assistant Director for Multnomah Defenders, Inc. and as a Magistrate for the 

Circuit Courts.  In 1995, he started Borg Strom & Greenlick and practiced law for 13 years 

before going back to MPD in 2008. 

 

Lane served on the Ag Research Foundation that supports Oregon State University 1999 to 2010.  

He served on the OSB Ethics Committees, Bar Discipline Board, and Unlawful Practice of Law 

Committee.  Currently, Lane is a member of the State of Oregon Drug and Alcohol Policy 

Commission and is a member of the State of Oregon Public Safety Task Force. Lane is an 

Adjunct Professor at L&C Law School teaching trial practice for 16 years and now teaching 

Ethics for the last seven years. 

 

Lane is the current President of Oregon Criminal Defense Lawyers Association. 


